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Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Department of Public Works
	Preparer
	 Amanda Burkhart x2640
	Contact
	Michael Gable, CPRP Director, Department of Public Works
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Other


Description of Initiative
Resolution authorizing the Department of Public Works, on behalf of the City of Pittsburgh, to file an application and enter into related agreements, if awarded, for funds not to exceed Two Hundred and Fifty Thousand Dollars ($250,000) from the Redevelopment Authority of Allegheny County for the purchase of a property on the 900 block of Bingham Street Pittsburgh, PA 15203 (Parcel ID: 0003-G-00210-0000-00).

The City of Pittsburgh’s Department of Public Works, Department of Parks and Recreation, and the Office of Budget and Management developed a strategy to rehabilitate the Oliver Bath House (located at 38 S 10th St, Pittsburgh, PA 15203) so it can remain a place of recreation for the residents of the City of Pittsburgh for future generations.  Currently, the Oliver Bath House is in need of repairs to the ventilation system.  The purchase of the property on the 900 block of Bingham Street would enable the City to repair this system easier and more cost effectively and would make the Oliver Bath House 100% ADA compliant.  The City is also applying for a grant from the Pennsylvania Historical and Museum Commission to replace the windows. This RAAC grant would cover $250,000.00 of specifically purchasing a property in the 900 block of Bingham Street.       

	Total Cost
	 $250,000

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☐ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☒ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
4029400232.50000.00
Additional Costs
Not Applicable

Impact on City Revenue
No direct impact.

Attachments
No attachments
